
 
 
 
DATE: October 23, 2012 
 
 
TO: Shawna Kjartanson 

AECOM 
99 Commerce Drive 
Winnipeg MB 

 

FROM: Gordon Hill 
Impact Assessment 
Archaeologist 
Historic Resources 
Branch 
Main Floor 213 Notre 
Dame Avenue 
Winnipeg MB  
R3B 1N3 

 PHONE NO: (204) 945-7730 
 
SUBJECT: HERITAGE RESOURCES                        YOUR FILE:   
 
                                                                                                 HRB FILE:  AAS-12-4989 
NOTICE OF ALTERATION 
ENVIRONMENT ACT LICENCE 1207E 
PUFFY LAKE MINE 
1&12-70-24 WPM 
 
 
In response to your memo regarding the above-noted proposed project, I have examined Branch records for 
areas of potential concern.  The potential to impact significant heritage resources is low, and, therefore, the 
Historic Resources Branch has no concerns with the project. 
 
If at any time however, significant heritage resources are recorded in association with these lands during 
development, the Historic Resources Branch may require that an acceptable heritage resource management 
strategy be implemented by the developer to mitigate the affects of development on the heritage resources. 

 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 945-7730. 
 
 
 
 
  
        C. Gordon Hill 
 
 


